Docket No. 030-22309
NOV]B“ Cont 51 No. 460739
Cardiology of Tulsa, Inc.
ATTN: Robert D. Okada, M D.
Kelley Professional Building, Suite 310
6565 South Yale
Tulsa, Okalhoma 74136

Gentlemun:

This concerns your application for byproduct material }icense dated August 5.
1985, and our letter dated September 25, 1985, in which we notified you that
the application was deficient and that certain additional information was
required.

You are hereby notified that unless within 30 days from the date of this
notice we receive the additional information requested, we will consider your
application as having been abandoned by you. This action is without prejudice
to the resubmission of an application.

Sincerely,

iginal Sigacd By
: gR. ). Everett

R. J. Everett, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section

Enclosure: Copy of letter
dated September 25, 1985
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